
Stars of the Week for 

November 

5th- Christopher (Y5) 

12th- Heidi (Y5) 

19th-Emmie (Y3) 

26th- Roman (Y6) 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in 

December 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

Christmas activities, 

arts and crafts and 

films for you all to enjoy 

We will also be getting 

the hot chocolate out to 

warm us up on cold days. 

 

 Penny & Lexi love everything 

about ABC Penny (Y3) & Lexi 

(R) 

 

Niamh thinks ABC is great as 

we provide great fun, toys and 

lovely food Niamh (Y4) 
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Hello everyone and welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter. 

We have had a lovely month in ABC and I just have to say how amazing you all are, the 

staff have noticed how kind, caring and helpful you all are with one another and this is 

lovely to see. Keep up the good work. 

Unfortunately, at the end of October we said goodbye to Mrs Burrows and wish her 

well in the future and this month have welcomed Mrs O’Donoghue into our ABC family. 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  
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Beautiful pictures of the children 

creating, constructing, playing and 

reading together.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reading with friends is so much more  

                        fun. 

 

The children have started creating their Christmas placemats that they 

can use at snack times and take home at the end of term; everyone will 

get a chance to make one. 



We have had great fun junk modelling, all the children worked well together 

and should be proud of their creation, here are some pictures. 

Welcome to ABC Tui Airlines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope were all excited for December, the advent calendars 

are ready and waiting to be opened.  The Christmas tree 

ready to be put up and you never know the Christmas turkey 

may appear again. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


